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Good Morning,
 
As you prepare to meet later today, I am writing to clarify some statements that I have
discovered are being made and attributed to me with regards to the Copay Assistance
Accumulator Program.
 
I am the author of SB 100. I did receive a request from ETF staff to meet with them about the
bill and was glad to do so.
 
However, at no point did I indicate that I would agree to modify language to exempt the GHIP
from the bill if the GIB approved implementing the Access Guidance Service Program.
 
If you have any questions, or if I can be of any further assistance please feel free to contact me
at anytime at (920) 819-8066.
 
Sincerely,
Senator André Jacque
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